
FCC Authorization for Change in ID     
 

 
 

Date: 08/16/2023 
 

To: Federal Communications Commission 
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

 
 
 

Subject: Request for a Change in Identification per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules 
 

To whom it may concern: 

Hereby, we: 
 

Company Name:  Honeywell Security Sensor CoE 
Address:   2 Corporate Center Dr 

   Melville, NY, 11747  
 

 

authorize the following company: 
 

Company Name:  Ademco Inc. 
Address:   2 Corporate Center Dr 

   Melville, NY, 11747 
 

to use our existing certification identified by: FCC ID: 2ABC8-PP300V50SE with original certification date 
01/11/2018 and use it to apply for their own FCC ID (“Change in ID application”) for marketing reasons, 
whereas our existing certification will remain unaffected. 

 

The device will not differ in any way from the original i.e., there is no change in the design, circuitry, or 
construction, and the original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 
equipment. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Signature: 
 

Company name: Honeywell 

Name / Title: O’Brien Stennis / Regulatory Engineer 

Tel: +1 203.484.6245 

Fax: N/A 

E-mail: obrien.stennis@honeywell.com  

Address: 12 Clintonville Rd, Northford, CT, USA  
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